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Senator Siewert asked: 
 
On community-level detail, where is it expected that houses are going to be built, particularly 
the new areas? 
 
Answer: 
 
In 2010-11 in Western Australia, more than 70 new houses are expected to be constructed at 
Ardyaloon, Bayulu, Beagle Bay, Djarindjin, Junjuwa, Kalumburu, Mount Margaret, 
Mowanjum, Nookanbah, Parukupan, Warayu, Warmun and Woolah.  
 
The roll out of the 2010-11 capital work program is subject to land tenure reform and the 
execution of Housing Management Agreements (HMAs) with individual communities.  As a 
result, the locations may vary depending on the finalisation of the HMAs.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


